November 11, 2020

FYRE-TEC

Mr. Erin Eilers

701 Centennial Rd.
Wayne, NE 68707

Subject: Fyre-Tec Inc (File R21803) UL Follow-Up Services

Dear Mr. Eilers,

This letter is in reply to your recent e-mail regarding a letter to confirm the companies above
have existing, on-going follow-up services with UL.

Fyre-Tec is currently a subscriber of UL’s Certification and Follow-Up Service for File
R21803. Fyre-Tec’s follow-up service with UL is for various Fyre-Tec steel windows (Series
925P, 900P, 950P, 975 and 985) that can be used in severe weather rated assembilies, that
when constructed in accordance with our follow-up service are eligible to bear the
appropriate UL Mark.

Any information and documentation involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of UL
LLC or any authorized licensee of UL.

Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please feel free to
contact me.

Respectfully,

Dave Stammen

Principal Engineer — Building Envelope
Building & Life Safety Technologies
UL LLC

T: 919-549-1339

W: www.ul.com

E: david.stammen@ul.com
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